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Dear [Applicant Name],
This is to inform you that we have received your application for the position of [job position details] in our company. Thank you for your interest shown in our [name of company)
We regret to notify you that currently there are no openings in our firm. However, we will retain your application in our files for future openings for the position.
Thank you for your interest shown in working for our company. 
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